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Paint ‘n sip is Friday, February 10th, at Berkshire Paint ‘n Sip 305 North Street starting at 7 pm.
The cost is $35 and a portion of proceeds goes to the alumni association. Cindy Shogry-Raimer
and Melissa Meyers, were on the Taconic radio station to advertise it this morning.
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April/May will be our annual meeting.
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as needed.
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7. SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS
a. Academic Planning
Nothing to report at this time.

b. Executive
Interim Dean of Student Affairs, Beth Wallace presented the following new polices for approval.

Bathroom and Locker Room Use Policy

The Bathroom and Locker Room Use policy has been revised consistent with the
Commonwealth's new Public Accommodation Law, which requires places of public
accommodation to permit the use of public facilities, including bathrooms and locker rooms,
based on a person's sincerely held gender identity. This policy was revised in consultation
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Attorney General's Office.
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Changing Biographical Data

The Changing Biographical Data policy has been revised and now permits a student to use a
preferred first name on some internal college records and communications, including class
rosters, diplomas, and student ID cards. For records or communications outside of the College
or where the law requires, a student’s legal first name will be used. This policy was revised in
consultation with a sub-committee of the Chief Student Affairs Officers and was forwarded for
review to the Attorney General's Office.
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Upon a motion duly made and seconded, it was VOTED unanimously to approve
the new policy for Changing Biographical Data.

Upon a motion duly made and seconded, it was VOTED unanimously to approve
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Community College Events.

c. Finance

Committee Chair Dindio introduced Vice President Law, who reviewed the 2" quarter trust
fund report for FY17. Everything is on track and we are looking at a breakeven year.
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